Trevor Birney

From:

j.jenkins@

Sent:

13 September 2004 08:21

To:

tbirney(

Cc:

len.tyler@

Subject:

hyponatraemia

Dear Trevor

Further to your detailed questions during our recent telephone conversation, I would like to confirm that I was not involved in arranging, nor did I take part in, an RCPCH visit at the request of the Sperrin Lakeland Trust.

I have confirmed this with Len Tyler at RCPCH, who has assured me that he did not lead you to understand otherwise.

I am also copying this to Len as I would like to ensure that there is no confusion regarding this matter.

John Jenkins

Pr J G Jenkins Jenior Lecturer in

Benior Lecturer in Child Health and Consultant Paediatrician Antrim Hospital ANTRIM BT41 2RL

N Ireland

UK